
Cancellation of DEO Advertisement, Job ID 233  

Date: 28/08/2025 

With reference to the Advertisement No: ICSIL/RC/10-A/ Education Dept./DEO/2025-26 

dated 04/08/2025 for the post of Data Entry Operator (Job ID: 233), it is hereby informed 

that the said advertisement stands withdrawn due to administrative reasons. 

A fresh advertisement with revised clauses shall be published shortly and the application 

window will be open for 03 days. 

All candidates who had applied earlier are required to re-apply under the fresh advertisement. 

No previous applications against Job ID 233 will be entertained.  

 

For 

Intelligent Communication Systems India Limited (ICSIL) 
 


